
 

 

Transforming Services for Persons with Mental Illness in 
Contact with the Criminal Justice System 
 
 
Introduction 
 
This report summarizes the Cross-Systems Mapping & Taking Action for Change workshop held 
in Martin County, Florida on December 3 and December 4 2008. The workshop was facilitated 
by the Florida Criminal Justice Mental H
Assistance Center to help Martin County achieve its goals 

 
Recommendations contained in this report are based on information received prior to or during 
the Cross-Systems Mapping & Taking Action for Change workshop.  

 
Background 
 
The Martin County Criminal Justice Mental Health and Substance Abuse (CJMHSA) Planning 
Council along with the full support of multiple local stakeholders requested that the Florida 
CJMHSA Technical Assistance Center facilitate the Cross-Systems Sequential Intercept Model 
Mapping and Taking Action for Change in Martin County, Florida to provide assistance with: 
 
× Creation of a map of the points of interface among all relevant systems 
× Identification of resources, gaps, and barriers in the existing systems 
× Development of a strategic action plan that would permit stakeholders to begin to address 

the criminal justice diversion and treatment needs of the target population 
 
The participants in the workshop included 19 individuals representing multiple stakeholder 
systems, including mental health, substance abuse treatment, human services, corrections, 
advocates, family members, consumers, law enforcement, and the courts. A complete list of 
participants is available at the end of this document. The workshop was facilitated by John 
Petrila, Director of the Technical Assistance Center, Nicolette Springer, Project Manager for the 
Center, and Michele Saunders, Executive Director of Florida Partners in Crisis.  
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Objectives of the Cross-Systems Mapping Exercise  
 
The Cross-Systems Mapping Exercise had three primary objectives: 
 





 







 

Á Further discussion of the manner in which people in crisis were transported to the 
various area providers, to determine whether steps could be taken to ease any 
problems identified. 

Á Further discussion of the lack of mobile crisis capacity, to determine whether 
even limited capacity could be created. 

Á The lack of adequate case management, treatment services and housing as it 
affects access by people with mental illnesses in or at risk for entering the 
criminal justice system. 

Á Whether the county should consider 
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Á The current state of mobile crisis services will be the focus of additional 
discussion to determine whether those services are appropriately targeted and 
whether over time additional capacity could or should be created. 

Á The county will work with the Criminal Justice, Mental Health and Substance 
Abuse Technical Assistance Center at the Florida Mental Health Institute to 
conduct a “heavy user” analysis for Martin County. 

Á Unmet treatment needs of individuals in mental health court will be analyzed, and 
the cost of meeting those needs identified. After those steps occur, there will be 
discussions over how those needs might be financed. 
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